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INTER-AMERICAN COURT HOLDS IN EL SALVADOR THE  

SECOND EDITION OF THE COURSE ON IMPUNITY  
AND GROSS HUMAN RIGHTS VIOLATIONS 

 

   

 
 

San José, Costa Rica, April 23, 2021. On April 22, the Inter-American Court closed the second 

edition in El Salvador of the special Course on “Impunity and gross human rights violations” 

which was held from April 19 to 22. The event was inaugurated by the Vice President of the 

Court, Judge Patricio Pazmiño Freire. More than 65 officials employed in the administration of 

justice participated in the course, including judges, prosecutors from the Public Prosecution 

Service, agents of the Attorney General’s Office and representatives of the Office of the 

Ombudsman, together with other officials and actors who are relevant for the protection of 

human rights in that country. The Course was imparted by Professor Elizabeth Salmón Gárate 

using the videoconferencing platform of the “Dr. Arturo Zeledón Castrillo” Judicial Training 

Academy. 

 

This training program forms part of the activities of the “Strengthening the protection of human 

rights and the rule of law through jurisprudential dialogue, optimization of capacities, and 

compliance with the Judgments of the Inter-American Court of Human Rights in El Salvador, 

Guatemala and Honduras” that the Inter-American Court is executing with the support of the 

Swiss Agency for Development and Cooperation (COSUDE), in collaboration with the “Dr. Arturo 

Zeledón Castrillo” Judicial Training Academy. 
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http://www.corteidh.or.cr/docs/comunicados/cp_28_2021_eng.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*** 

 

 

This press release was produced by the Secretariat of the Inter-American Court of Human 

Rights, which is the only responsible for its content.  

 

For the latest information please visit the website of the Inter-American Court, 

http://www.corteidh.or.cr/index-en.cfm, or send an email to Pablo Saavedra Alessandri, 

Secretary, at corteidh@corteidh.or.cr. For press inquiries please contact Matías Ponce at 

prensa@corteidh.or.cr. 

 

You can subscribe to the information services of the Court here. You can sign up for updates 

from the Court here or unsubscribe sending an email to comunicaciones@corteidh.or.cr. You 

can also follow the activities of the Court on Facebook, Twitter (@CorteIDH for the Spanish 

account and @IACourtHR for the English account), Instagram,  Flickr, Vimeo and Soundcloud. 
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